
Left.  

The existing gates. Note that they are 
sited beneath an old sign advertising a 
former occupier of the site. The gates
are in an industrial style in keeping 
with the former use and the black 
colour is traditional. Camden Council 
have nevertheless objected to them.

The new gates will sit in the same 
location but will be of timber slats. 

Below

The existing gates seen from the 
street. Note that the gradient of the 
entrance reduces the visual impact 
and apparent height 
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Above. The entrance looking south west along Fitzroy Rd. From this angle, taken from less than 20 
metres away, the gates cannot be seen.  Below, from the opposite pavement looking north east.  Even 
this close to the entrance the gates cannot be seen. Note the stub wall obscures the view of the gate.


